Year 2

Summer Term 2024 Newsletter

I hope you have had a restful Easter break. Welcome to our Summer Term! There are so many exciting things to look forward to this term! We will continue to consolidate all the skills we have learnt so far and we will be getting ready for our next year group.

If you have any questions please email me on

j.johnson@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk



Reading books need to be in school every day and will be changed as and when needed. This makes a huge impact on their reading and we appreciate your support with this.

Homework

Paper copies of homework are given out every **Thursday** to be returned by the following **Wednesday**.

<u>Warmer Weather</u>

As the weather gets warmer (hopefully!) It is important to make sure children are prepared for the weather (e.g. sun cream, sun hat, coat, water).

Wider Curriculum

This term we will be learning about Space Explorers in History, Extreme types of weather in Geography and sewing skills in Design and Technology.

We will continue to be working on learning our Crucial Knowledge for each subject.

For more information on Year 2 Crucial Knowledge please look here - https://www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk/index.php/year-2/year2-crucial-knowledge

Water bottles - please make sure these are taken home each day, washed and re-filled ready for the next day. Please make sure bottles for the classroom are only filled with water - not juice.

PE will be on a Monday. Please ensure that children come to school in their PE kit on a Monday. We may be outdoors so children will need appropriate clothing. All jewellery must be removed before coming to school on Monday. Long hair must be tied back.